From: BCAAC

Sent: 11 September 2019 16:09

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: Re: BCAAC query regarding listing or positive status of Eastman Dental Hospital Sussex Wing

and courtyard

Dear Jonathan,

Following your clarification regarding the listing status of the former Royal Free Hospital I hope to be able to send in our comments by close of play tomorrow (Thursday 12th). I hope this is in sufficient time to be taken into account although, as you probably realise by now, we shall be objecting to the proposal because of the harm to the conservation area caused by the demolition of the courtyard and courtyard facades of the former Royal Free Hospital.

I understand the committee date is the 19th September and I should like to register to speak at the meeting if that is possible. It's a while since I've done this and if you could remind me of who to contact these days that would be very helpful.

Kind regards,

Hugh

Hugh Cullum

For

Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee c/o Hugh Cullum Architects

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it and all copies from your system. The views expressed herein are those of the BCAAC and not related in any way to Hugh Cullum Architects Ltd. This email and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus, or defect, but it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure this